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This year Mesa Pathways is concentrating on two primary projects. The first is to finish mapping the 
remainder of the award programs that are offered and the second is get the mapper up and running. 
 

Mesa Success Coaches: 

The Mesa Success Coaches program is continuing to reach out in support of our students through email 

and text messaging throughout the semester.  

Additionally, Dr. Ian Duckles will be presenting the research findings from a concerted effort with the 

Office of Institutional Effectiveness on the impact of the program on the students who participated in 

the 2023-24 Success Coaches trial to PCAB in November. 

Thank you to Dr. Ian Duckles, the Mesa Success Coaches, and the Pathways team for all the hard work 

and dedication. Special thanks to Nancy Cortes in Institutional Effective for collaborating on the research 

and findings. 

Mesa Mapper: 

Our team of counselors have completed the initial drafts of the remaining maps, which will give us a 

total of 90 maps for the initial build in Mapper. The team anticipate starting to send the maps to the 

departments for review the week of October 27th. Review and approval are hoped to be completed by 

mid-November. The team will then continue with mapping the remaining programs at Mesa, which will 

likely be approximately 110 additional maps. No deadline has been set for these to be completed 

currently. A big “THANK YOU” goes out to Cynthia Rico, Marisa Alioto, and Kari Parker for their 

continuous efforts in this important work. 

The CCC Foundation and the District IT team are collaborating on setting up the vanity URL for San Diego 

Mesa to complete the development of the ghost URL for the mapper. It is anticipated that this project 

will be completed by early November. Thank you to Jordan Sage and George Wildberger from the 

District IT department for their support with this effort. 

We have completed the data scrub of the programs and courses from the district and the data has been 

uploaded by the Foundation into the mapper program. Dean Shelly Hess informed us that there is an 

opportunity for the District to have the District’s CalGETC data uploaded from Meta and imported into 

Mapper. The District and the Foundation are currently meeting to discuss this process and develop a 

timeline. We will wait for this process to be complete since all of Mesa’s maps have been mapped to 

CalGETC. 

 

 

 


